
 

8th January 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

I hope you have enjoyed the Christmas holidays and your child has been looking 
forward to returning to school for the Spring Term! 
 

As we start the term, I thought that I would take the opportunity to inform you of 
what will be going on in Class 1. I have attached the curriculum overview for the 
Spring Term.  
 

P.E. will continue to take place on a Monday morning and Wednesday afternoon 
this term. Although it is important that your child has their PE kit in school every 
day.  
 

Forest Schools sessions will take place on a Tuesday afternoon. These will start 
after half term on Tuesday 25th February and will finish on Tuesday 31st March. 
 

Please can you ensure that your child has their book bag, waterproof coat and a 
bottle filled with water in school every day. 
 

As it has been Christmas, if your child has any old toys, games, puzzles, dressing up 
clothes etc that are no longer used we would be very grateful for any donations. 
 

If you require any further information, or have any queries or concerns about your 
child, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 

  
Miss Phillips 

 

 

 

 

 


